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MEMORANDUM NOV 11 2020

TO : All Regional Executive Directors
DENR Regions 1-13, NCR & CAR

FROM : The Undersecretary
Solid Waste Management, Local Government Units Concerns,
Supervising Undersecretary for Strategic Communication and
Initiatives Service and Task Force Tayo ang Kalikasan

SUBJECT : CULMINATING CEREMONY FOR THE LEARNERS OF
STRATEGIC COMMUNICATOR: LEADING WITH CLARITY
THROUGH UNCERTAINTY AND COMPLEXITY

In view of the scheduled Budget Hearing on November 16, 2020, please be advised that
the Culminating Ceremony for the learners of the Strategic Communicator: Leading with
Clarity through Uncertainty and Complexity was moved to ember 19, 2020 via Zoom.

For your information and guidance.

CC: Usec. for Field Operations and Environment
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